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Subject: MoU Next Steps

From: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>

Date: 4/19/2017 6:20 PM

To: "paul.thomas (paul.thomas@adelaide.edu.au)" <paul.thomas@adelaide.edu.au>,
"tompkinsd@Ilandcareresearch.co.nz" <tompkinsd@landcareresearch.co.nz>, "Peter.Brown@csiro.au"
<Peter.Brown@csiro.au>, David Threadgill <dwthreadgill@tamu.edu>, "Piaggio, Antoinette J - APHIS"
<Toni.J.Piaggio@aphis.usda.gov>, "Fred Gould (fred_gould@ncsu.edu)" <fred_gould@ncsu.edu>,
"jrgodwinnc@gmail.com" <godwin@ncsu.edu>, Gregg Howald
<gregg.howald@islandconservation.org>, Karl Campbell <karl.campbell@islandconservation.org>

CC: "Eisemann, John D - APHIS" <John.D.Eisemann@aphis.usda.gov>

Hi All,

The MoU had an extra ‘and’ in the name of NWRC on the front page. As this typo actually changed the meaning of an
entity, | corrected it. The document is being signed by NWRC this week.

If you have not taken the time to discuss with the person signing the document, please forward this email to them and
have that discussion. | will gladly be available to participate/facilitate if desired.

| am thinking that | will personally route to Andy (CSIRO), Phil (UofA) and Richard (LCR NZ) while in Australasia. This
will better justify my use of the ‘Electronic Travel Authority’ while in AU. Working on the NZ visa now.

Warmly
Royden

J. Royden Saah

Coordinator

Genetic Biocontrol of Invasive Rodents Program
www.islandconservation.org
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